
 

 

IRS Transition to Electronic Payments Only – Effective 
September 30, 2025 

There is an important change in how the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) will issue 
payments. Beginning September 30, 2025, the IRS will no longer issue paper checks. 

This change is part of a broader effort by the IRS to modernize operations, improve 
efficiency, and reduce processing delays. 

What This Means for You: 

• Refunds: Any tax refunds will be issued via direct deposit only. Paper refund 
checks will no longer be mailed. 

• Tax Payments: Any payments due to the IRS—such as estimated taxes, balances 
due, or installment payments—are strongly encouraged to be made electronically. 

Tax Payment Options 

We encourage you to begin using one of the following IRS-approved electronic 
payment methods: 

1. IRS Direct Pay – Ideal for business or individual tax payments: 
https://www.irs.gov/payments 

2. IRS Online Account – View balances, make payments, and manage 
payment plans: https://www.irs.gov/payments/online-account-for-
individuals 

3. IRS2Go Mobile App – Make and track payments via a mobile device 

If you need help with registration, setup, or choosing the best payment method, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 
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